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February 23, 2015 

 

AOC SUPPORTS  
REALLOCATION OF JTA FUNDS 

SB 270 
 
 

 

On February 9, 2015, the Association of Oregon Counties Legislative Committee voted 

unanimously to support SB 270, which reallocates moneys for transportation projects listed in 

the Oregon Jobs & Transportation Act of 2009.   

 

 

Using savings from projects identified in a very successful, bi-partisan transportation package to 

cover overruns on projects in that same package is transparent and wise. SB 270 is common 

sense legislation reflective of good government.  That is a concept AOC’s members, much like 

Oregon’s legislators, will always support.    

 

AOC’s members encourage your support of SB 270. 

 

 

Please contact Mary Stern at mstern@aocweb.org for more information about AOC or this issue. 
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